
Fluency Activities 

 

The Brockton Public Schools Elementary Math Department is constantly looking to support students, 

families and teachers by providing current, relevant and engaging resources. Before we left school in 

March, students in all grades have been busy learning math facts through a variety of strategies. 

Research has shown that memorization of facts alone does not equate to fluency and often does not 

result in long-term retention of facts. To continue practicing these strategies at home, math coaches 

compiled resources including videos* to explain the math strategy and games for students to play at 

home to practice their facts. We hope to continue to add resources to these folders, so please check 

back often.  

Stay safe and have fun playing math games at home! 

 

 

*Viewing the YouTube video(s) are optional as an enrichment opportunity.  YouTube is a third party and 

has no contractual relationships with BPS.  BPS cannot ensure that YouTube is safeguarding or 

protecting your child’s privacy.   

 


